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Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Kal Academy
Address:
2757 152nd Ave NE
Redmond, WA 98052 

Contact:
(425) 880-5996 
https://www.kalacademy.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Kal Academy is a registered 501 (3) nonprofit coding academy, run by 
Akshayya Corporation. With the help of our partners, we are committed 
to bringing marketable technical skills to women and underrepresesented 
minorities through unique, effective, fast and affordable technology training 
and job placement services. 

Date of Award:	 Level:
2019 Q1	 $2,501 to $5,000

Specific Use for This Award:
For more information, please read the attached report from  
Kal Academy.
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Grant Report: Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
Code: Q1 2019 14.2 
November 18, 2019 

 
Date of Grant:  May 26, 2019 
Amount of Grant:  
Purpose of Grant: More sustainable community 
 
How the grant was utilized: This grant supported the following women and minorities, the cost of 
training and job placement into high paying tech jobs. All these women were in desperate need of jobs 
to provide support for themselves and their family. Through this sponsorship they were able to receive 
free training at Kal Academy and land in high paying jobs in less than five months. 
 

1. Temitayo Fagbami: Took the following courses at Kal Academy Algorithms and Data 
structures ($420), Software Development Deep stack program ($2500) and landed an internship 
opportunity with Microsoft after the program. 

 
 

2757 152nd Ave NE, Redmond, WA 
98052 

(425) 298-3837 
http://www.kalacademy.org 
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2. Kina Nargang: Took the following courses at Kal Academy – Algorithms and Data Structures 
($420) and Artificial Intelligence Deep Stack bootcamp program ($2500) and landed in an 
internship opportunity at Microsoft. 

Thank you again for your financial contribution to empower more women into technology.

Sincerely,

Kalpana Viswanathan, CEO & Principal
support@kalacademy.com

Page 3 of 3    Kal Academy




